
                                          
 

Due to the increase in patients failing to show up 
for their scheduled appointments and the 
subsequent delay in healthcare services to all our 
other patients, DRI has been forced to levy a No-
Show Fee of $75 to patients failing to show up for 
their scheduled appointments.  

 

To avoid this fee, please make sure to cancel your 
appointment at least 24 hours before your 
scheduled time so we can reschedule you at a more 
convenient time and allow others to use this time 
for their imaging or procedures.  

 

We at DRI strive to provide excellent and timely 
care for all of our patients.  

 

Thank you for your compliance and consideration. 

DRI Management 


